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SAFETY, HEALTH, AND SERVICE COMMITTEE  
MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 23, 2018 
                                                       

The Safety, Health, and Service Committee met Friday, March 23, 2018 at 6:32pm in the Council Chambers at 
the Knisely Centre. 
 
In attendance were Safety, Health, and Service Committee Members: 
Chair, Mr. Kelly Ricklic 
Mr. Dan Lanzer 
Alternate Mr. Dean Holland 
 
Guests were:  
New Philadelphia Police Officer Ty Norris 

 

Committee Chair Mr. Ricklic reported that the Safety, Health, and Service Committee met Friday, March 23, 
2018 at 6:32 PM in Council Chambers at the Knisely Centre to discuss the following items: 

 

        To discuss Ordinance 4-2018, an Ordinance by the Council of the City of New Philadelphia, 
Ohio to modify section 509.03 “Disorderly Conduct; Intoxication,” of the Codified Ordinances of the 
City of New Philadelphia, to include a mandatory $50.00 fee issued on all summons issued under 
the section, and any other matter that should come before Committee. 
          
  
 
Officer Ty Norris made the following statement: 
           The reason for the $50 fine for disorderly conduct is many of the arrests are pleaded down to  
           disorderly conduct. The money will be used for taser cartridges that cost $36 each, Batteries  
           are $62 each and fees to get their qualification to use the taser.  (Taser cost is $1,170.00  
           each)   
 
Safety Director Popham made the following statement. 
             Officers go through about 80 per year. 
 
                
 
           MR. LANZER MADE A MOTION TO ADD ORDINANCE 4-2018 TO THE NEXT COUNCIL  
           MEETING AGENDA 
           MR. LANZER SECONDED THE MOTION 
           3-0 
           ORDINANCE 4-2018 WILL BE ADDED TO THE AGENDA OF THE APRIL 9, 2018 REGULAR 
            SESSION OF COUNCIL 
 
        

                               
               With no other matters to come before Committee the Meeting adjourned at 6:44 PM 
 

                 
 

               Respectfully Submitted, 
 
               Kelly Ricklic, Committee Chairman,  Safety, Health, and Service 


